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COMMITTEE ON JUDICIARY AND LABOR

Tuesday, March 3, 2015, 9:00 a.m., Room 016

SB 242, PROPOSING AN AMENDMENT TO ARTICLE 111, SECTION 15,OF THE HAWAII STATE 
CONSTITUTION TO ALLOW ELECTRONIC COPIES,AS AN ALTERNATIVE TO PRINTED 

COPIES, OF A BILL TO BE MADE AVAILABLE FOR MEMBERS OF A HOUSE IN WHICH THE BILL IS 
BEING VOTED UPON FOR THIRD OR FINAL READING IN FULFILLMENT OF THE FORTY-EIGHT 
HOUR AVAILABILITY REQUIREMENT. 

TESTIMONY

Joan Platz, Legislative Committee, League of Women Voters

Chair Keith Agaran, Vice-Chair Shimabukuro, and Committee Members:

The League of Women Voters of Hawaii supports SB242. which would allow electronic copies as an 

alternative to printed copies of a bill for a third or final reading to fulfill the 48-hour availability requirement
for legislators. 

It appears that this would save resources such as labor and stationery while making it easier to meet the 

48-hour availability requirement. We think the public would understand and appreciate the intent of the 
measure.

Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony.
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SB242
Submitted on: 3/1/2015
Testimony for JDL on Mar 3, 2015 09:00AM in Conference Room 016

Submitted By Organization Testifier
 Position

Present at
 Hearing

Sharon Coburn Individual Support No

Comments: 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.
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